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Pine Grove - Notice of Intention to Introduce Parking Restrictions - Reminder 

 
Please use the link below for the parking consultation at Pine Grove - the deadline for this is today 
Friday 29th September 2023. We would encourage you to object/comment as, if the proposed parking 
restrictions are implemented, there will be implications for parents/carers wanting to use their car to 
access the school. 
 
Pine Grove – Welwyn Hatfield Borough Council (welhat.gov.uk) 
 
Mr D Croston - Headteacher 
 

 
 

Local Road Use 
 
We have had several complaints from local residents regarding inconsiderate driving from parents 
picking up and dropping off their children. Please take note of the following points: 
 

 Speed limit – There is a 20mph speed limit in the roads that surround the school. It has been 
reported that some parents/carers dropping off and picking up are ignoring these limits and 
driving at a much faster speed, thus endangering the lives of the children, pedestrians and 
other road users. 
 

 Parking – Please park considerately and do not obstruct driveways or the road for other users. 
 

 Driving - Please ensure that passing points are left clear at all times and do not stop in the 
middle of the road to collect your child(ren). Please be mindful of the grass verges and 
pavements which are not for car use. 

 
Thank you for your support in this important matter. 

 
The School Office  
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